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Mayor Greg Zilka Re-elected Mayor of Avon Lake 

Avon Lake, Ohio – November 11, 2019- Thank you for re-electing me Mayor of Avon Lake. 
I am honored to have been chosen to serve another term as your Mayor.  I’m grateful and 
humbled by the support I’ve received the past eight years, and I pledge to continue to 
nurture a positive working relationship with City Council, the Avon Lake City Schools, and 
the Avon Lake Public Library to make our community an even better place in which to 
live.

We will continue to work hard to broaden our economic base in order to maintain the 
efficient public services that you have come to expect. Expanded recreation and cultural 
programs are an important component of every great community and we committed to 
focus on expanding those offerings to maintain the high quality of life Avon Lake 
residents enjoy.

Thank you again for your trust in me.  I look forward to engaging with and empowering 
all who want to shape a bright future for Avon Lake.

Sincerely,
Gregory J. Zilka
Mayor

###

Contact: 
Mary Krupar, Assistant to the Mayor 
440-933-6141, Ext. 1021
mkrupar@avonlake.org


